
The following are pictures from the week of Feb. 19 - March 2, 2018 in regards to the Life Sciences Building Façade Im-

provements and Addition Project.  There has been a lot of activity these past few weeks as the contractors push to finish 

the project.  There are a lot of items being finished up with all the trades.  All of the lighting is installed, and the fire alarm 

system for the addition has been connected to the main building network.  The roof is now complete, and soon the brick 

work will be as well.  All of the windows are nearly installed, and soon the entry ways will be as well.  More painting will oc-

cur next week as well as the carpet tiles will go down.  The A/V equipment will be installed next week in addition to the 

furniture moving in, and the vending machines will be relocated to the addition. 
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          The top two photos show the progress of the finish work in the 

existing west corridor of the building outside the lecture hall where the 

addition connects.  The top-left photo shows the openings being fin-

ished out where the transom windows that the students designed will be 

placed when finished.  The top-right photo shows the wallboard being 

finished around the new window that was installed as part of this pro-

ject.  Part of the existing wall was covered in board to help provide a 

smooth transition from addition to existing building. 

The bottom-right photo highlights some of the work happening in the 

addition, specifically in the ‘dining area’ where the vending machines 

and tables will be located for the students to eat at.  You can see the 

new round LED light fixtures now installed.  Here you can see a painted 

applying a second coat of paint to the structure and systems above. 

The bottom-left photo shows the new windows now installed in the west 

wall of the addition.  Next the openings around the windows will be 

finished as part of the completion of the interior. 


